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“Plant Geeks are us:  Oddball Plants for Oddball People” Program in Cheshire
Adam Wheeler, propagation and plant development manager for Broken Arrow Nursery in Hamden, describes himself as a "plant fanatic, or oddball… a step more obsessed than your average gardener."  At the Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire’s meeting on May 20th, he will share his passion for rare and unusual plants in a talk titled “Plant Geeks are us:  Oddball Plants for Oddball People”.    These “oddballs” may be rare cultivars of common plants, or have unusual variegated or multicolored foliage, or be contorted and funky—plants that can be incorporated in a garden to make it unique.  

The meeting will be held at the Cheshire Senior Center, 240 Maple Avenue.   Refreshments begin at 7:00 PM and the program begins at 7:30 PM.  There is a suggested donation of $5.00 for non-members. 
The Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire was founded in 1959 with the objective to encourage interest in all phases of gardening, promote better environmental practices and conservation of natural resources, increase knowledge in the artistic use of plant material in design and landscaping and assist in community beautification and civic involvement through member participation, contributions and charitable activities.  For more information visit their website www.cheshiregardeners.org. 
